
Subject:  Radio Heatherwood Presenters Newsletters 

From:  "Secretary" <Secretary@radioheatherwood > 

Date:  01/12/2001, 20:02 
To: Radio Staff 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Radio Heatherwood staff newsletters took many styles and methods of production during its publications. 

We have recreated an issue distributed by email to radio staff and also posted on the staff noticeboard. 

This newsletter originally published as above date.  

The only changes made to these emails have been the removal of personal phone numbers and email addresses. 

 

 

  

Background Story to Email:- 

Update to general topics. 

 

PJ Davidson-Smith Former Secretary 
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Subject:  Bruce Says Good Byeeeee etc 
From:  "Secretary" <Secretary@radioheatherwood > 

Date:  01/12/2001, 20:02 
To: Radio Staff 

 

Hi Guys & Girls 

    As you are probably already aware, Bruce is set to do his last program for Radio Heatherwood on 

December 10th. He is returning to the fields of Devon from whence he came 7 years ago. Some people 

might say it's the seven year itch in any marriage but we know different. I hope you will all wish him & Sue 

well for the future. 

    We shall miss the sound of Runrig on the airwaves but intend to play them occasionally just to re-live 

old times. 

From all your friends at Heatherwood all the best for the future. 

  

Jingles Mini-disc 2 

    Some more jingles have been added to mini-disc 2. These were produced back in June. I was hoping to 

add a few more to the disc but have been rather busy sorting out other issue's. Hope you like them. 

  

Computer Viruses 

Just a reminder to everyone. If you receive an email from me with an attachment and I have not 

mentioned it in the text of the email. Do not open it, just delete it. I have received two copies this past 

week from people who have been infected by the latest. My virus checker is up to date but you never 

know. if in doubt delete it, that's what I do. 

  

Attachments are the common way viruses are spread. 

Keep Heatherwood email Virus free!!!!!!!!!!! 

  

That's all for now. 

Regards 

keep on Rockin!!!! 

PJ. 
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